
HAND HYGEINE
There is hand sanitizer available for use throughout the building.

RISK MITIGATION MEASURES FOR IN-BUILDING
WORSHIP AT GRACE LUTHERAN CHURCH, CHESAPEAKE

DISMISSMAL
Please use designated bins for recycling bulletins, disposing of
trash, and returning your basket/bowl.

CONGREGATIONAL SINGING 
Make a joyful noise!

Please respect others' comfort level with distancing and physical
touch.

RESPECT PERSONAL SPACE

Anyone who has exhibited signs of illness in the last 24 hours, had
a positive COVID-19 test in the last 5 days, or been exposed to
someone with COVID-19 in the last 5 days, is encouraged to stay
home.

STAY HOME IF YOU FEEL UNWELL

In keeping with CDC guidelines, people may choose to mask at any
time. People who have tested positive or been exposed to
someone with COVID-19 in the last 10 days should wear a mask.

MASKS WELCOME, BUT NOT REQUIRED

Enter through the double glass doors. Attendance will be taken to
aid in contact tracing, and general health questions will be asked.

SIGN IN WITH GREETERS
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